Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

We are almost at the holiday break and the end of the year 2023!!! We just have to hold on for 4 more days. We will not be in school on Friday, December 22nd.

This week in Athletics:

Monday, December 18 - Basketball vs. Western @Northeast
Monday, December 18 - Wrestling vs. Western @Western

We will resume our Holiday Spirit Week on Monday.

Monday, December 18 - Cozy Hat and Sock Day (Yes, they can wear hats on Monday)
Tuesday, December 19 - Ugly Sweater Day
(No Pajamas are allowed)

Our School Social Worker has communicated with some families about the holidays and we are more than blessed to be able to help some of our families out. If you are interested in getting another turkey for the holidays, please call the school and reach out to Mrs. Angela Johnson, our School Social Worker. Those are all of the announcements, so let's "Charge Ahead" one more time in 2023 and let's have a great week!
